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Project Summary for Work to be Completed by the Ministry 
of Sustainable Resource Management

The Ministry of Sustainable Resource Management is responsible for ensuring 
that Britannia’s environmental issue is dealt with.  Their project managers are 
Golder Associates who, along with many other consulting companies, have mostly 
completed their research and assessments.  Many components have begun to be 
put into place and action plans have been developed.  The feasibility study for the 
high-density water treatment plant was finalized in December 2002.  An addendum 
was issued in February 2003. The study is based on a plant being sited at the 4150 
level of the bench to the east of Britannia Beach.  Access to the plant would be by 
a road passing in part through the existing community, and then a new section of 
road to the north and east of the community.  The bridge over Britannia Creek is 
to be replaced. 

The following consultants have been responsible for aspects of Britannia’s 
remediation:

SRK – Mining and Hydrolgeology

URS – Contaminated Sites Investigations and Alluvial Fan

AMEC – Water Treatment Plant

Water Management Consultants – Flood Consultants


